
Rockford Public Schools
June 2022 Benchmark Reporting Data

District

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten .86 .15

First -.43 .99

Second .37 1.04

Third -.02 .25

Fourth -.24 .73

Fifth .02 .38

Six -1.66 .27

Seven -.85 1.18

Eight -.8 .45

Belmont

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten 1.94 1.08

First -.12 .63

Second 1.19 1.80

Third .48 .64

Fourth .45 1.12

Fifth .63 -.19

Cannonsburg

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten 2.86 1.95

First -.46 .25



Second -.22 .11

Third -.66 -.30

Fourth -.87 .66

Fifth .87 2.70

Crestwood

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten 1.98 .70

First -.85 1.10

Second .76 .94

Third -.07 -.30

Fourth .08 -.09

Fifth -.19 .32

Lakes

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten .13 -.53

First .21 1.45

Second .58 1.87

Third -.93 -.73

Fourth 1.04 2.11

Fifth -.54 .26

Meadow Ridge

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten -.94 -1.79

First -.76 .10



Second 1.06 1.39

Third -.97 -.43

Fourth -1.00 .86

Fifth -.46 -.09

Parkside

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten .09 -.41

First -.63 1.25

Second .65 1.76

Third -.09 .80

Fourth -.33 -.18

Fifth .07 -.81

Roguewood

Table C:Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten -.46 -.53

First -1.20 .61

Second -.90 -.38

Third 1.21 1.43

Fourth -1.27 1.23

Fifth -.91 -1.18

Spanish Immersion

Table C:Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten .83

First 1.61



Second 2.11

Third .67

Fourth -.48 -.29

Fifth .12 .53

Valley View

Table C:Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

Kindergarten 1.26 .08

First .34 1.92

Second -.15 -.21

Third .89 .48

Fourth .22 1.15

Fifth .61 1.84

ERMS

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

6 -2.07 .13

7 -.93 1.47

8 -.35 -.24

NRMS

Table C: Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment - By Grade Level

Reporting Category
Suggest reporting on
subgroups where n≥30

By First Board Meeting in
June 2022

Reading Math

6 -1.25 .40

7 -.76 .88

8 -1.25 1.14


